
   

         Ref: APSAA/AL/02/02-21 

         Date: 9th February 2021 

All Member 

 

Subject: POLICE VERIFICATION OF GUARDS DEPLOYED IN THE PROVINCE OF   

   SINDH. 

 

Dear Members, 

It is inform you that hence forth, Police Verification of guards deployed in the province of Sindh 

will be carried out at APSAA Head Office: 8-C Building, 1st Floor, 24th Commercial Street, Phase 

II, Ext. DHA, Karachi. Please be informed that only this Police Verification will be considered to be 

authentic by all concerned departments. The guards verified by this system will be first verified 

through NADRA and their criminal record will be checked. This means NADRA Verisys is included 

in this process. Companies have to send their list of guards on their letter head with following 

information preferably on Excel sheet. 

| Sr. No. | Name | Father Name | CNIC | DOB | 

The guards will be sent to APSAA in uniform with a copy of their CNIC along with a crossed Cheque 

in favor of APSAA @ Rs. 200/- per guard. Without payment verification will not be carried out. 

Please receive a proper receipt of APSAA duly signed by APSAA staff of the payment that is being 

made.  

The companies will send an email to APSAA at the following email cro.sindh@apsaa.com.pk one 

day prior to sending the guards for verification. APSAA office will coordinate with companies about 

the time, the guards of each company are allocated a space. Please do not send your guard unless 

you receive the time allocated to your company. 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

Hina Izaz 

Secretary APSAA 
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